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18th September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 Multisports Competition  
 
On Friday 3rd October, Year 5 will be taking part in a friendly multisports competition versus 
Forest Park School. 
 
The event will take place here at Forest in the morning between 9:30 and 10:45 am. Spectators 
are welcome and refreshments will be served from 9:15 am (please make your way to the 
area outside the Year 1 classroom from this time). 
 
All children should come to school dressed in their PE kits, which they can wear all day. If the 
weather is due to be inclement, Mr Hyde will email parents the day before to advise children 
to bring their uniform in their PE bag for when they return.  Your child should bring their Forest 
water bottle. 
 
We look forward to a morning of fun sports activities for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Graeme Booth 
Headmaster 
 
 
 


